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ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY

MEDIA RELEASE


PIO Number:  19-19
[bookmark: _GoBack]Police Case Number:  37-1912-044271
Event:  Traffic Fatality
Place of Occurrence:  6200 Block of Royal Palm Blvd.
Date/Time of Occurrence:  December 25, 2019 1:00 a.m.
Victim(s):  Craig Williams and Reyana Sanaa
PIO/Releasing Authority:  Sergeant Lori Eller 
Investigator:  Investigators: CSA Erin Pope and Officer Erin Young 
Release Date:  December 25, 2019

Summary of Incident

On Wednesday December 25, 2019, at approximatley 1:00 a.m., a traffic crash occurred at the 6200 block of Royal Palm Boulevard. A Honda Civic was traveling westbound in the 6200 block of Royal Palm Boulevard when the vehicle left the roadway and struck a tree in the median. Both occupants were ejected from the vehicle and succumbed to their injuries. 

A Mazda 3 was traveling in the 6200 block of  Royal Palm Boulevard. The driver of the Mazda did not sustain any injuries.

The driver of the Honda Civic was identifed as Craig Williams (24) of North Lauderdale. The passenger of the Honda Civic was identifed as Reyana Sanaa (19) of Lauderhill. 

The cause of the traffic crash is still under investigation.  Anyone that may have witnessed the crash is asked to call Traffic Homicide Investigators: CSA Erin Pope or Officer Erin Young at the Margate Police Department Traffic Unit (954) 972-7111.         
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